
 
September 19, 2017 
 
Dear Bidder, 
 
Notice of Project Rejection: RFQ 17-215  
 
Thank you for your response to the above referenced RFQ 17-215 Vista Median 
Public Artwork 
 
This letter is to notify you that the Arts and History Department will be asking the 
City Council on September 26, 2017 to reject all proposals received on this 
project. Staff is requesting more time to perform additional research and issuing 
a revised solicitation that clearly defines artwork requirements in a roadway 
median. 
 
We are sorry for this inconvenience and hope you will continue to bid on City 
projects.  
 
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise. Your 
participation in the process is appreciated.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Tammi Leatham 

Tammi Leatham 
Purchasing Specialist 
Boise City Purchasing 
208-972-8172 
 


